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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mark,

 

As large land owners within the GYE which boarders BLM we know the importance of habitat and migration

corridors.

 

Over the last several years public pressure has increased significantly with even more use of motorized vehicles.

Each summer we find new unauthorized trails which have been cut into the forest. The damage to the landscape

and habitat is significant and the large herd animals have been consistently disturbed and at times harassed.

 

We request you do all possible to protect Shoshone National Forest. These gems are very rare and require our

stewardship.

 

We owe this to the next generation of Americans.

 

Regards,

 

James Guyette

 

[PII]


